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From: laura clark 
Sent: 04 March 2024 20:50
To: Licensing
Subject: Sandy Cove Hotel 057749

 
To whom it may concern, 
We are writing to express our support for the Sandy Cove Hotel (Berrynarbor EX34 9SR) and their recent application for 
a variation to their licence (057749). We live very close by and have never found noise levels to be a problem and in fact 
enjoy having such a high-quality, well-run establishment on our doorstep. It appears to be very well-maintained and 
successful, as they take care of the grounds and presentation of the local area. The owners are always very friendly and 
welcoming and employ many local people. Furthermore, we firmly believe the hotel’s success benefits the wider 
community by drawing in much needed tourism and business to the other surrounding businesses who depend on this 
trade both in and out of season. 
Yours sincerely, 
Laura & Jonathan Maughan 

Barton Hill, 
Berrynarbor, 
EX34 9SP 
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 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


